PROTECTING YOU... NOW AND IN THE FUTURE

THE RIGHT CHOICE IN CONSUMER PROTECTION

By choosing a member company of the Plastics Window Federation, you can rest assured
that your product will be of the highest standard, professionally installed and covered by
insurance from the date of installation.

Plastics Window

PROVIDING TOTAL PEACE OF MIND SINCE 1989 Federation




You have chosen for your installation a member company of the Plastics Window
Federation, assuring you of their total commitment to the industry, and to the consumer.
With so much uncertainty in the business world today, especially in the home improvement
market, the calibre of installer and the standards that are expected are paramount when a
customer is making the right choice.

With your choice of company being a member of the Federation, they can allay many worries
and concerns that you, their customer, may have. The Federation has since its inception,
been able to fly the flag of protection in the event that one of it's members ceases to trade.

The Plastics Window Federation has always been able to boast total commitment to both
it's members and more importantly to you, their customer. This has been the case since
inception in 1989.

When you ask “what happens if our member company ceases to trade?” the answer is
simple; the Federation ensures that the details of works are registered not only with them,
but with the insurance underwriters.

By choosing a member company of the Plastics Window Federation, you can rest assured
that your product will be of the highest standard, professionally installed and covered by
insurance from the date of installation. You will, therefore, have made the right choice.
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